
B R I G H T O N H O U S I N G A U T H O R I T Y

2025 Housing 
Choice Voucher 
Lottery

ACCEPTING ENTRIES:

 Wednesday, September 4, 2024 
Thursday, September 5, 2024

            TO APPLY GO TO:

www.brightonhousingauthority.org
ONLINE ONLY - paper applications will not be accepted

IF YOU REQUIRE A REASONABLE ACCOMMODATION OR FOR ADDITIONAL 
INFORMATION PLEASE CALL OUR OFFICE AT THE NUMBER BELOW.

(303) 655-2160
THE 2025 LOTTERY WILL REPLACE ALL 

APPLICATIONS FROM PRIOR YEARS. 
APPLICANTS MUST REAPPLY EACH YEAR.




